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MEMORANDUM 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

To:                    Mayor Don Keil 
Seguin City Council Members 
Douglas Faseler, City Manager 

From:                Jacki Gross, Library Director      

Copy To:          Tammy Garcia, Director of Human Resources 
 
Subject:            Library Name Change 

 
Date:                August 2, 2016 

 

 
 

In 2014, the citizens of Seguin voted to fund the building of a new public library in Seguin.  As 
we begin the move into the new facility, we feel it is the appropriate time to change the official 
name of the library from the Seguin-Guadalupe County Public Library to the Seguin Public 
Library.  Staff will be available to answer any questions at the August 2, 2016 Council meeting. 


